
From: Jack Plasterer <jman@plastererfamily.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 1:58 PM 
To: Vaughn, Jessica L <JVaughn@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Suggested architecture styles for Madison 

 

Hi Jessica, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. I'm in Toronto this week for a vacation and happened to see 
many cool and interesting-looking buildings throughout the city. 

With that, I got some inspiration for what some future buildings in Madison could look like 
(even though these styles are much older). I wondered what you maybe thought and how 
the city could work with developers to incorporate more older architectural styles into our 
cityscape? I’m happy to talk about my thoughts some more of course. 

 

Thanks, 

Jack  

 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and 
attachments.  

mailto:jman@plastererfamily.com
mailto:JVaughn@cityofmadison.com







